
From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Carson, Katie; Kolar, Loren
Subject: FW: Brightside Park – Correspondence for Facility Naming Committee/GIC
Date: May 26, 2021 3:29:09 PM

 
 
Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant II to the City Clerk
City of Hamilton
905 546-2424   ext. 5485
magda.green@hamilton.ca
 
 

From: Andrea  
Sent: May 26, 2021 3:27 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Brightside Park – Correspondence for Facility Naming Committee/GIC
 
It’s about time!!
This is a significant part of Hamilton’s history that deserves your recognition and devotion.
Honouring all of the families that ‘grew’ out of this paved over piece of heaven at the whims of
greedy politicians and developers.
Do right by them and make this spectacular.
This is your moment, your shining opportunity to bring back some of the joy and the soul of
Brightside that lives in the hearts of so many. To allow the land to heal and to flourish once again
into a mighty green space full of wonder and vibrancy that will delight for generations to come. 
 
andrea michaluk 
 
 

“The trouble is you think you have time" - Buddha 
 
--
sent from my iPoof


